
To:  Trustees of the Abbott Memorial Library, Librarian’s Report [September 17, 2018] 
 
 
1.  Circulation Statistics in August:  199 (last year:  233; in 2016:  214). 
 
2.  Patron Tally in August:  212 (last year:  255; in 2016:  258). 
 
# new patrons in August:  1. 
Computer use in August:  8 users/ 2.25 hours (last year:  8 users/ 4 hours). 
WiFi use recorded in August:  4 users/ 2.25 hours total. 
Volunteer hours for August:  49 hours (desk coverage, library tasks, programming, fundraising).  
 
 
3.  Programs in August: 
35 people came to listen and tell at the Moth Storytelling.  Thanks to Mark Binder and the library board 
for helping with this successful program. 
 
Summer Reading Games, Ice Cream, & Reading Certificates:  6 people attended. 
 
 
4.  Upcoming Programs: 
The first RAK Pack (Random Acts of Kindness) program will take place on Tuesday September 18 from 
3:30 – 5 pm. 
 
Halloween Party is scheduled to take place on Thursday October 25, 5 – 6:30 pm. 
 
Sue and I are beginning to look at the DCF book award list, so we can recommend a couple titles for a 
lunchtime book discussion at The Prosper Valley School later in the school year. 
 
 
5.  I will be on vacation from October 9 – October 23.  Desk coverage is all set. 
 
 
 
Cory 


